
Date:  May 24, 2023 
 
 
 
To:    Board of Adjustment 

 
 
 

From:   Melissa Navarro, Planner I 
 
 
     
Subject:   Item No. 3:  Postponement of BOA-2223-11 

 
 

The applicant, James Hardwick, has requested postponement of the 
request for a Special Exception to permit the extension of a zoning district 
boundary for a lot under single ownership for property at 1900 Ann Branden 
Dr.  

Staff recommends that the Board of Adjustment postpone this item to their 
June 28, 2023 meeting.   


	From:   Melissa Navarro, Planner I

